
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
  
A preliminary resolution hearing will be held on January 17, 2019, at 11 AM at the Bois de Sioux 
Watershed District office, located at 704 Highway 75 South, Wheaton, Minnesota, concerning a 
preliminary resolution to establish a water quality enhancement project in Section 14, Windsor 
Township, in the area where Traverse County Ditch No. 52 outlets into Lake Traverse, Traverse 
County, Minnesota.  All persons who might be affected by the proposed project or who may be 
interested in the proposed project may appear and be heard. 
 
The means of financing the proposed project is anticipated as follows:  by Federal and/or State 
grants and/or funding from the Red River Water Management Board, with Bois de Sioux 
Watershed District funds not to exceed $750,000. 
  
       Linda Vavra, President 
       Bois de Sioux Watershed District 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


